
Dear Board of Supervisors, 

 

I am a resident in the 3rd District and am concerned about the  

accountability of the Sheriff Dept. I believe it needs to provide the  

people information about its finances and expenditures like any other  

county department! 

 

I question why the Sheriff resists transparency and insists on opacity!   

It makes me question what they're hiding. Are you curious, too?   Please  

insist on the Sheriff's Department submitting to an audit and possible  

restructuring. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Robin Goldner, Willits 

 

 


